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Our vision is to drive strategic growth within the Asia-Oceania sector, with the aim of doubling 
our impact within five years. We believe that celebrating cultural diversity and domain 
diversification is a strength that will fuel our success, fostering an inclusive and innovative 
Systems Engineering community. Collaboration and knowledge sharing, facilitated through a 
new regular Sector III Speaker Program, regional conferences, events, and special working 
groups, will be at the heart of our efforts. 
 
We are committed to recognizing and promoting systems engineering excellence in both 
industry and academia. This includes bringing the INCOSE IS2026 to Sector III, establishing 
awards programs at national, regional, and international levels, and introducing academic 
equivalency and achieving mutual recognition of systems engineering certification programs. 
Additionally, we aim to raise awareness and improve outreach, as many individuals within our 
Asia-Oceania region are already practicing systems engineering without realizing it, often due 
to cultural and language barriers. 
 
Throughout my career, I have contributed to INCOSE’s vision and mission of sharing, 
promoting, and advancing the field of systems engineering. I have held various roles including 
past President of the INCOSE Australia Chapter, past President of the Systems Engineering 
Society of Australia, former Associate Director for Technical Review, Founding Chair of the 
Model-Based Conceptual Design Working Group, and was inducted into the inaugural cohort 
of the INCOSE Technical Leadership Institute. 
 
In addition, I have made contributions through various conferences, serving as presenter, 
General Chair of the Systems Engineering Test and Evaluation Conference (SETE 2016), 
General Chair of the Australian Systems Engineering Workshop (ASEW2015), Technical Chair 
of the 9th IEEE International Conference on Systems of Systems (SOS2014), and Chair of the 
Technical Review Committees for the INCOSE IS in 2011 (Denver, US), 2012 (Rome, Italy), 
2013 (Philadelphia, US), and 2014 (Las Vegas, NV USA). 
 
Furthermore, as a Principal Consultant at Frazer-Nash Consultancy, ONE KBR Technical 
Fellow, Fellow and Chartered Systems Engineer recognized by Engineers Australia, I have 
demonstrated a continued commitment to professional excellence and leadership. I seek to 
continue my service and dedication to sharing, promoting, and advancing Systems 
Engineering within our Asia-Oceania region. 
 
Our operating principles are to "Think global while acting local" - to do things that matter and 
deliver value to members here and now, while contributing to long-term strategic advancement 
for the Systems Engineering discipline globally. In doing so, we build upon Sector III's 
successes and recognize that "a system is more than the sum of its parts" - sharing, 
collaborating, and uniting will be the soul of our continued success. 
 
 


